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Notice Regarding Completion of Mergers between JVCKENWOOD and Subsidiaries 
 
 

JVCKENWOOD Corporation (JVCKENWOOD) issued the “Notice Regarding Absorption-Type Merger 
of JVCKENWOOD Kenex Corporation (JKNX)” and the “Notice Regarding Absorption-Type Merger of 
JVCKENWOOD Home Electronics Corporation (JKHE)” on December 22, 2016. JVCKENWOOD 
completed these absorption-type mergers of consolidated subsidiaries JKNX and JKHE effective April 1, 
2017. 

 
The aim of the merger of JKNX was to strengthen JVCKENWOOD’s marketing activities in the 

consumer business of the Automotive Sector and that of JKHE was to improve the operational efficiency 
within the Group. Following the completion of the mergers, the businesses previously operated by the two 
companies will be conducted by JVCKENWOOD. 

 


